March 14, 1991

TO: ALL CRYSTAL WATER BEACH PROPERTY OWNERS

"Not Block Your Neighbor's View' Tree Project

* We now have a response from 49 out of 68 homeowners.
43 have said yes 4 have said no
2 have said yes conditionally

* Unfortunately, the weather did not allow the December 26th work party to
happen.

Note: The out of state business project that took me away January and February
has been extended to June. | am suggesting the following:

1. Will owners who preferred to do their own lowering please target to
do same by April 30. It will be an encouraging sign to others as
this sensitive project moves forward.

2. Perhaps owners who preferred the work party to do the lowering
can get assistance from their neighbor? Especially the one who is
being blocked might lend a hand!

3. I will take up the leadership upon my return. Don't give up the
ship, the majority want to enjoy a full view!

J&n Gorham



